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E Serve No. 14 of 2017                                             February 14, 2017

Circular No.EPS/42/2016-17

To: Members of the Council                                                  

                                             
Sub: Suggestions on the Foreign Trade Policy 2015-20

Dear Member,

The Government has started the process of reviewing the provisions of the
Foreign Trade Policy 2015-20. In this regard, the Government has invited
suggestions from the Council.

The Ministry of Commerce & Industry will shortly be holding a meeting to
discuss the suggestions.

We would request you to kindly send us your suggestions on the Foreign Trade
Policy 2015-20  provisions / procedures by email on or before February 18,
2017 on the Email IDs ravikumar@texprocil.org/ vimal@texprocil.org.

We solicit your support and co-operation in the matter and look forward
towards receiving your suggestions at the earliest.

 

Regards,

Siddhartha Rajagopal
Executive Director

TEXPROCIL
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